
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Sprague-Hastings and Thomas Lots, Lincolnville, Waldo County 

 
In accordance with 5 M.R.S.A 6200 et seq., the Land for Maine’s Future (LMF) Board 
announces that it will vote on a proposal to allocate funds for acquisition of the following interest 
in: Sprague-Hastings lot; 65.6+ acres, from the Town of Lincolnville, located east of Green 
Acres Road on Ducktrap River in the Town of Lincolnville, Waldo County, identified on Town 
of Lincolnville Tax Map 33, Lot 31, and: Thomas Lot; 55.5+ acres, from the Town of 
Lincolnville, located west of Cobbstown Rd and South of Route 52, on Ducktrap River in the 
Town of Lincolnville, Waldo County; identified on the Town of Lincolnville Tax Map 31, Lot 
41. These properties will be held by the Maine Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife. 
Public comment on this acquisition will be accepted at the LMF Board meeting March 18, 2014, 
beginning at 1:00PM at the Maine Dept. of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry’s Bolton Hill 
facility, 2870 North Belfast Ave., Augusta, ME.  Comments on the proposed acquisition will be 
accepted until 5:00PM March  17, 2014 and should be submitted to Sam Morris, LMF Program, 
28 State House Station,  Augusta, ME, 04333-0022. For more information contact the above 
address or call 207-287-3200. 
 
 
 


